
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Monday, November 9, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin, Mary Lou Volpe, Tom Kane and Al Jones 

 

Minutes 

The Minutes from October 5, 2009 were not approved  

 

Property/Sign Requests 

Tom Creamer 

Emailed a request for use of Turners Field for the MOS 

July 3, 2010 12PM to 10PM Re-enactment 

October 9, 2010 3:00PM – 9:00PM 

 

Request for the use of the Recreation Sign Board has been granted to Jeannine Petinnelli 

for the Festival of the Giving Trees. 

 

RFP”S 

17 RFP’s were received by the Recreation Committee  the board will review those 

submitted and rank them for next Mondays Meeting in which the committee will  review 

and make recommendations to the Board of Selectmen. An anonymous letter was 

submitted to the Recreation Committee concerning the work of DiGeronimo Designers. 

 

Lynne will contact Angela Cimini to see about the Burgess Renovation Time Line 

 

 Access the Assessor’s Map on the House adjacent to the Shepard Parcel 

( 72 Haynes Street) 

 

Tree Lighting 

At this time the TRHS Chorus, Rob Adams and Santa will not be attending this years 

event Lynne will contact the Elementary School, Tall Heights and Bill Richardson to see 

if they would be interested in performing at the event. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:35pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 


